

Luckington Primary School The Green Luckington Wilts. SN14 6NU

Headteacher: David Cook

e-mail: admin@luckington.wilts.sch.uk

Phone: 01666 840297 14th October 2021

Dear Parents,

We have just received updated guidance from Wiltshire Council and the Public Health Team regarding our COVID risk assessment.

Cases in schools across Wiltshire are incredibly high at the moment, so they have instructed all schools to:

- Halt 'whole school' assemblies for the time being and any other 'large gatherings and mixing'
- Introduce face coverings in communal areas such as corridors when movement occurs between lessons for secondary school and college settings
- Reduce mixing between groups of students as much as possible

Therefore we will make the following amendments to our risk assessment:

- There will be no whole school assemblies
- Class 1 and 2 will sit separately at lunch times, but will still play together outdoors

We will keep these measures in place from today until at least Monday 15th November.

Thank you for your continued understanding and support in this matter.

Mr D Cook Headteacher